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From: Ambrook Wines <ambrookwines@iinet.net.au> WAEC
Sent: Monday, 24 August 2015 8:48 AM

To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review 24 MG 1015
Subject: redistributions boundaries Caversham —

To Executive Officer

I Michele Amonini As owner and operator of Ambrook Wines herby objet to our boundaries being moved
| feel we will no longer be represented as part of the Swan Valley if you remove Caversham area

There are some important factors regarding the Swan Valley

such as the Swan Valley planning act which restricts development

the unique tourism precinct including many wineries: Ambrook Wines Sandlford, Mandoone, Pinelli,
Riverbank, breweries, Restaurants and Caravan park 5

and the fact it still is a rural area involved in wine and table Grape production

and Caversham should be in the same boundaries as it is part of the Swan Valley

all these issue will be represented as a whole not having to deal with different members of parliament for
the same issues

if you feel that this is not a valid reason for us to remain as part of the Swan Valley boundaries then maybe
you can remove

Caversham from the Swan Valley planning act and let us and let us develop the rest of Caversham into
housing .

Therefore | recommend we be included with rest of the Swan Valley area boundaries as we were part of
previously

Mickele Amonini

2810 West Swan Road
Caversham WA 6055
michele@ambrookwines.com.au
08 92741003
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